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Our Community Engagement Officers have engaged with the local retailers group in Helensburgh. 

This has provided the opportunity to offer security advice visits and crime prevention surveys. Work 

is also ongoing to create a Neighbourhood Watch Scotland alert group for retai lers as a means of 

sharing information and advice.  

 

Move In May 

Congratulations to the over 2,000 Police Scotland staff who competed in this year’s challenge by 
running, cycling, participating in Copstrong classes, and more!  

 

Unfortunately Argyll and West Dunbartonshire’s Divisional elite athletes didn’t quite make the top 

10, however congratulations to 3 local teams who took home the local Gold, Silver and Bronze 

awards and earned themselves a gift card for their efforts. 

 

 

 

Progress Pride flag completes its journey around Argyll and West Dunbartonshire Division for 
Pride Month  

The Progress Pride flag has reached the end of its journey around Argyll and West Dunbartonshire 

Division, with Chief Superintendent Lynn Ratcliff being the final person to add their signature as an 

ally to mark Pride Month.  

 

The flag made its way around all of the offices in the division throughout June to allow all colleagues 

the opportunity to become allies if they wish to do so by signing the flag thereby helping to drive 

change by challenging negative attitudes and outdated stereotypes. It started its tour of the area on 

1st June when our Equality, Diversion and Inclusion lead CI Ryan McMurdo became the first 
signatory to pledge his allyship.  
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https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.scotland.police.uk%2Fadvice-and-information%2Fkeep-safe-scheme%2F&data=05%7C01%7CEddie.McGunnigal%40scotland.police.uk%7Cebd94831b5714e99611a08db8837274f%7C6795c5d3c94b497a865c4c343e4cf141%7C0%7C0%7C638253542682315499%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=8WNsPgtquIuBuympeJVP9tuiWvJbYgbpAXXF4MAw6S8%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.scotland.police.uk%2Fadvice-and-information%2Fkeep-safe-scheme%2F&data=05%7C01%7CEddie.McGunnigal%40scotland.police.uk%7Cebd94831b5714e99611a08db8837274f%7C6795c5d3c94b497a865c4c343e4cf141%7C0%7C0%7C638253542682315499%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=8WNsPgtquIuBuympeJVP9tuiWvJbYgbpAXXF4MAw6S8%3D&reserved=0
https://www.scotland.police.uk/advice-and-information/hate-crime/hate-monster-campaign/

